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 LEGAL  NOTICE 

 EAST WINDSOR PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

 
The East Windsor Planning & Zoning Commission will hold a regular meeting starting at 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, 

February 27, 2018 at the East Windsor Town Hall, 11 Rye Street, Broad Brook, CT, with the following  public 

hearings to be heard: 

 

1.    Application of Stanton Equipment for a Text Amendment to Section 503 Permitted Accessory Uses; 

and Section 503.2b(5) regarding Outdoor Merchandise Display as a permitted use. 

 

2.     Application of Laird Building, LLC for a Text Amendment to Section 201 Definitions; and Section 

502 Permitted Uses in Business and Industrial Districts – to allow the fueling of fleet vehicles in 

the M-1 zone. 
 

Copies of the proposed Text Amendments are available at the Planning & Development office and the Town 

Clerk’s office.  All interested persons may appear and be heard.  Dated at East Windsor, Connecticut, this 13
th
 day 

of February, 2018. 

 

 EAST WINDSOR PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

 

 

 Joseph Ouellette, Chairman 

 

 

JOURNAL INQUIRER:  THURSDAY, 15, 2018  and  THURSDAY, 22, 2018. 

 

 

cc: Stanton Equipment 

 Laird Building, LLC 

 J. R. Russo & Associates, LLC 

 Robert Maynard, First Selectman 

 Joanne Slater, Town Clerk  

 

  
 


